
 
 

March 3rd 2021 

 

Singapore – discontinuation of LOC for DP holders    

 

The Ministry of Manpower (MOM) has reviewed the work pass policies for Dependant’s Pass 
(DP) holders who wish to work in Singapore. 
  
From 1 May 2021, all DP holders who wish to be employed during their stay in Singapore will 
need an applicable work pass such as an Employment Pass, S Pass or Work Permit, instead of 
a Letter of Consent (LOC). 
 
The existing employees will be able to continue working until the expiry of their LOC. However, 
companies will need to apply for an applicable work pass for the existing employees to 
continue working after the expiry of their LOC.  
 
Companies that hire DP holders will therefore have to comply with the conditions for hiring 
foreign workers, including the relevant qualifying salary, quotas and levies. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For any additional information, contact Lisbeth Lanvers-Shah or Olivier Monange. 
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